You are invited to attend an
EMS presentation about the
treatment of stroke, cardiac,
and pulmonary patients at the
GVI

Wednesday, March 27t 2019 at 7 pm
In

Scatcherd Hall in the Buffalo General

Medical Center, D-Building, 2" floor

Please RSVP by Tuesday, March 26" to
iborton@kaleidahealth.org

Food will be served



